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1st March 2024 

 

Dear Parent 

 

As our Geography topic this term is on China, Year 2 will be visiting Chinatown on Thursday 

21st  March 2024   

 

We will leave school at 9.30am and travel to Chinatown by bus, returning to school in time for 

school lunch. 

 

We will need a couple of parent helpers, if you are available to help, please indicate on the 

form below and we will get back to you.   

 

Please ensure your child is dressed suitably for the weather. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Catherine Coate  

Year 2 Teacher 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Chinatown Trip 

 

Dear Catherine 

 

I give permission for my child________________________________ to the above trip on 

Thursday 21st March 2024. 

 

I am available to help on the trip.            [ ]   

 

 

Signed_______________________________                          Date________________ 
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